
FIBA.basketball @FIBA 

 

International Basketball Federation 

FIBA Americas 

3480 Main Hway, Suite 300 
Miami, FL 33133 

 

              

To National Federation Presidents 

 

             March 12, 2020 

 

Reference: FIBA Competitions Suspended 

 

Dear National Federation President, 

On behalf of FIBA Americas President Mrs. Carol Callan and FIBA Americas Executive Director, Mr. Carlos Alves, 

you may have seen the press release stating that FIBA competitons will be suspended as of Friday, March 13, 2020. 
This decision has been made considering the current situation with the COVID-19 virus outbreak and in order to 

protect the health and safety of players, coaches, officials and fans. 

FIBA will continue to monitor the situation on a daily basis and will evaluate the options for the continuation or 
not of the respective competitions when and if the situation allows for it. 

 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at carlos.alves@fiba.basketball or 

carol.callan@fiba.basketball. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Carlos Alves       
FIBA Americas Executive Director 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 


